Saturday, April 26, 2025

/= ; Z THE TORCH ruN
' Community 5K & Fun Run

Cornerstone Ranch

Dear Potential Sponsor,

The Tabernacle Christian School Parent-Teacher Organization (PTQO) is thrilled to
introduce our 1st Annual Torch Run, happening Saturday, April 26, 2025, at
Cornerstone Ranch! This exciting, community-focused event will bring together
students, families, and local businesses to support education in a fun and engaging
way. We invite you to be a sponsor and join us in making a lasting impact. Your
generous support will directly fund initiatives like smartboards in classrooms,
educational resources, and student activities such as Sno-Cone Day. Every dollar raised
enhances learning experiences for our students.

Why Sponsor?

o [74Boost Your Business Visibility - Your logo will be featured on event materials,
social media, and at the event.

e [/ Make a Direct Impact - 100% of proceeds go towards enriching our students’
education.

e [/Engage with the Community - Show your support for local families and future
leaders.

We’'ve set a $15,000 sponsorship goal, and if we hit it, the students will celebrate with a
Torch Fun Activity! Enclosed is our sponsorship package detailing the levels and
benefits.

Tabernacle Christian School is a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization making your
sponsorship tax-deductible.

Let’s work together to make this event a success! Please reach out with any questions
or to confirm your sponsorship. We deeply appreciate your support in shaping a
brighter future for our students. Let’s light the way together!

Best regards,
Amy Brady, MAEd, CNMT

Tabernacle Christian School PTO President
amybrady@uab.edu

Phone: 205-631-9318 Email: info@tabernaclechristian.org Website: www.tabernaclechristian.org



